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9 december 2020

Dear Grand Commander, ool m /

It is our pleasure to extend our greetings to the members of the Knights of the Vine of
Korea, on the occasion of your second KOV Korea Officer special promotion ceremony
due for 26 December 2020.

Our special congratulations go to Ms. Kim Soo Yeon and Ms. Lee Mi Kyun who will be
promoted on this occasion. We welcome them in the international community of wine
lovers and experts which F.1.C.B. constitutes.

Following the long months of the pandemic, and its effects on the health and
economies of most of the countries of the world, your ceremony is a sign of hope and
opens a better perspective for the months to come when, gradually, our Wine
Brotherhoods will go back to organizing real life wine events and meet internationally,
after having been confined for months to distance wine tasting and exchanges.

“ Sharing the reason-and the love for wine” is our motto and we wish you all the best

Atan BRYDEN
" President of F.I.C.B.
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